
ATTENTION NECSD FAMILIES!

PRE-K REGISTRATION WEEK
@ THE NECSD WELCOME CENTER

Monday August 16, 2021 - Friday August 20, 2021 8:30-11:30 & 1:30-3:30
*Please use the link below to find the designated day for your child's last name.
Pre-K Registration Week is for families who have already submitted an online registration
application for their Pre-K aged child and want to complete the registration process. If you

have not completed an online registration application please click on this link.
Welcome Center is located at 124 Grand St. Newburgh NY 12550

So What Do You Need to Bring to Your Visit?

New to the District?
What NEW Families Need to Bring

Already Have Children Enrolled?
What Existing Families Need to Bring

A List of Acceptable Documents

Registration Document Checklist

What Will You Be Doing on the Day You Visit?

Your visit to the NECSD Welcome Center

Do You Need to Make an Appointment?

Families Should Visit on These Days and Times

For Additional Information please visit the NECSD Registration Page

NECSD Registration Page

¡ATENCIÓN FAMILIAS DE NECSD!

https://www.newburghschools.org/page.php?page=19
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fl5mVsRsSmmWna5Ui8mJBLqOgBheiAuMFEddztOxT8w/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-xVZNgwswRcZLmZ5n1OXzY3-KW-UENBpzRjUY4Q3BUk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fXSc0JoZaXnYRNt7C1Z4T4r_vXHK6kPB/edit#
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17yYa08_TIFUslYwlRr4qYXat2ATniRVv92dGPKOp7-g/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rttx7EDyPGwU1ajeG4_RLPhMjYP2I-m6lHlqHNI35Pc/edit
https://www.newburghschools.org/page.php?page=19

